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The first few weeks of term have kept us busy and engaged. Over the past couple of
weeks, our students have participated in ANZAC day learning. We were lucky to have
Midge Dansey and Nona Vine join us to share their experiences and more about women
in war at our ANZAC assembly. Their words were insightful and provided context to our
history. Area 16 continued this theme at their assembly where they spoke about the
ANZACS and World War 1. The confidence they demonstrated whilst sharing their
reports and the support they offered each other was reflective of the soldiers they had
been researching.

School Well-Being Officer
Mrs. Janelle Butler has adjusted her role from School Chaplain to School Well-Being
Officer. Her role is to support our students and families in many ways. This includes
checking in with students at school to see how they are traveling, helping students and
families to engage with school and to access supplies as needed, and supporting
families to link up with external services. Janelle has joined the P&C as the P&C
president through her role with the aim of connecting our school to the wider community
and strengthening community relationships. Janelle will be at Nulsen Primary School
every Thursday and Friday.

What did one pencil say to the
other pencil?
You’re looking sharp!

Why did the teacher wear
sunglasses to school?
Because her students were so
bright!



Reminder to All Students and Families
Our school office doors open at 8 a.m. The Breakfast Club and our supervised sharing
circle begin at 8:15 a.m. With the colder weather settling in sharing circle will be in the
library for the remainder of Term 2. On Tuesdays and Thursdays, our Running Club
meets from 8:10 to 8:30 a.m., offering a healthy start to the day. Thank you for your
continued support and understanding as we prioritise the safety and well-being of our
school community. For those needing early drop-off options, please notify the school
in advance so we can ensure proper supervision for our students.

School Board Position Available
The school board is seeking a new parent representative to join the team. A one-term
position has opened up and all nominations are welcome. The school board focuses on
the core priorities of the school and is a governing body. During board meetings, open
conversations about identified priorities are encouraged, and information about school
operations is shared. The board is a great place to learn more about the school and to
have a say and initiate change. Nominations for the parent position will close on the
21st of May. If you are interested in nominating, please collect a nomination form from
the front office.

Library Volunteers Needed
The library has received some new books and is seeking volunteers who may have
some time available to help cover them. Your support with covering will enable us to
get our new resources on the library shelves ready for our students to borrow them. If
you are able to help out, please contact the front office.

National Walk to School Day
This Friday is National Walk to School Day. Every student who walks to school on
Friday will receive an acknowledgment and sticker at school. National Walk to School
Day encourages safe road user behaviours. Along with this, walking is one of the best
forms of exercise, and the day aims to raise awareness about the health, community,
and environmental benefits of regularly walking to school. We look forward to seeing
everyone walking to school on Friday.

Winter Uniform Reminder
Now that the weather is cooling down, all students are reminded to ensure they are
wearing their winter school uniform. Plain blue and black clothes are okay to wear if
you don’t have the logo uniform. Please refrain from wearing brightly coloured leggings
and trousers. Uniforms can be purchased through Haslams, if you require support,
please come and see us in the front office.
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Crunch and Sip
All students are reminded to bring their crunch and sip to school every day. We are lucky
enough to receive fruit donations from Woolworths and Pink Lake IGA; however, supplies are
often limited, and there is not enough to provide fruit regularly to all students.

Rocket Launch
In this term's science curriculum, our Year 3-6 students have been delving into the
fascinating realm of physics, particularly exploring the dynamics of push and pull forces. To
enhance their learning experience and foster greater engagement, we're thrilled to announce
that Bluemar has generously donated model rockets for all our Year 3-6 students to
assemble and launch. Mark your calendars because the grand launch day is scheduled for
Wednesday, May 16th. We extend a warm invitation to our families and community members
to join us and witness the spectacle, hoping for successful liftoffs from our students' rockets.
The timetable for the rocket launch is as follows:
10:00am - 10:45am: Area 15
10:45am - 11:30am: Area 9
12:00pm - 12:45pm: Area 10
12:45pm - 1:30pm: Area 16
2:00pm - 2:45pm: Area 17
We look forward to seeing you there!

Headlice

Stay Connected
Remember to keep in the loop with school communication. Check your child’s bag regularly,
like the school Facebook page, and stay connected through SEESAW.

Warm regards,
Krystal Wiggins
Principal
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AREA 16 
SPIEL

FROM MR
ROSER

Area 16 have started Term 2 with
a focus on our handwriting and

presentation of book work.
Making sure it's neat and we do

our personal best! We constantly
practice our joins and fluidity of

our handwriting. 



ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE WINNERS 
Here are our amazing certificate winners from last weeks assembly:

Area 16: Sophee Arnold & Summer-Lee Turner
Area 17: Dakoda Rule & Damon Mader

Area 9: Malik Ashwin & Trinity Hughes
Area 10: Danica Edangal & Roweena Alley

Area 15: Darcy Rule & Lily Edwards

Area 6: Ivory Turner & Jai Balman
Area 7: Cooper Lutton & Freya Shearer-Jack

Area 8: Rosalyn Fletcher & Thomas Welk

Area 2: Adrianna Alexander & Amaalu Abucha
Area 3: Halen Miller

ECE

JUNIOR

MIDDLE

SENIOR



SCHOOL NEWS/EVENTS

The Book Fair is coming to Nulsen Primary School! It will arrive on 27th May
and be here until the 31st May, 2024 and we can’t wait!
Come and catch the reading bug, support our school whilst getting your hands
on the best new children’s books. See you there.

From Mrs Wilson in the Library

From Mrs Berryman
The next instalment of the Rotary Bikes Project has begun! Tyler, Jack, Braylie
and Dom were very excited to pick an old bike to work on and team up with
their new mentor.  
The bikes are stripped down and rebuilt by the students who take ownership
of the bike and are provided with a new bike helmet.
Students have the opportunity to build their social skills and establish
relationships with community members. The Rotary members enjoy building
the capacity in the students for leadership and promoting confidence in
building and achieving a new skill, all whilst promoting pride and respect.
In 6 weeks or so, we will see the finished products.  



SCHOOL NEWS/EVENTS
AEDC Information

Building a national picture of child health
From May 2024, our school, along with thousands of others across the country, will
participate in the Australian Early Development Census (AEDC). 
The AEDC is a teacher-completed census (similar to a questionnaire) which provides a
comprehensive picture of how children have developed by the time they start their first year
of full-time school.

The AEDC is an Australian Government Initiative and is completed nationally every three
years. 

Children don’t miss any class time while the AEDC is completed, and parents/carers don’t
need to supply schools with any new information. 

The data collected through the AEDC is used by schools, communities and governments to
better understand children and families’ needs, and identify the services, resources and
support they need.

AEDC data is reported at a school, community, state/territory and national level. AEDC
results for individual children are not reported and the AEDC is not used as an individual
diagnostic tool.

Some teachers have found that completing the AEDC made them more aware of the needs
of individual children and their class, and that the data was useful for planning for
transitions to Year 1 and developing programs.

Participation in the AEDC is voluntary, however the AEDC relies on all schools with children
in their first year of full-time school participating in the collection. Parents/carers don’t
need to take any action unless they choose not to include their children in the census.
To find out more about the AEDC and how it is being used to help children and families visit:
www.aedc.gov.au.
If you have any questions, you can contact Janet-Marie Wombell on 9076 3800.

Thank you to the Esperance
Shire that put in a ramp to
our ECE pedestrian gate.
ECE is now much more

accessible with prams and
scooters/bikes! And.. less

trips too!!

http://www.aedc.gov.au/


TRIPLE P INFORMATION
Free Online Parent Workshops  

Term 2, 2024 Calendar
Facilitated by school psychologist consultants with the Triple P and Child and Parent

Centre teams.

The Triple P and Child and Parent Centre teams are excited to offer a series of free
online workshops for families. The Triple P - Positive Parenting Program gives parents

and carers ideas and strategies to help their child develop the skills and behaviours they
need for a healthy childhood. To learn more about Triple P, visit the Education in WA

website.

How to register
Click/type the link below into your browser: https://forms.office.com/r/HaYJuCciQf 

Registration is essential to attend online workshops and will close 24 hours before the
scheduled workshop. You will be sent an email with information and a link to join on the
morning of the workshop. We would recommend downloading the Webex app ahead of

the workshop.

If you would like to register for other Triple P workshops, please visit the Triple P in WA
website and search for upcoming sessions by location. Parents can also access a range

of Triple P Online programs for free.

https://www.education.wa.edu.au/triple-p
https://forms.office.com/r/HaYJuCciQf
https://forms.office.com/r/HaYJuCciQf
https://www.webex.com/downloads.html
https://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/au/free-parenting-courses/triple-p-parenting-in-wa/
https://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/au/free-parenting-courses/triple-p-parenting-in-wa/
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